
To: Marlene Chockley, 

From: Mike Rankin �,--

Subject: Update on Code Enforcement Activity 

Below is a summary of code enforcement activity for the period running from 06/01/2017 through 
07/04/2017. 

I continue to operate on a complaint driven basis, however, any property in plain sight of a property 
upon which a complaint has been filed which is also in violation receives attention. Enforcement is 
consistent to avoid the appearance of disparate treatment. 

To date six citations have been issued, only one of the respondents has been instructed to pay the fine 
as the others have since complied or have made substantial progress toward compliance. It seems that 
the Civil Infraction Notice of Violation is an effective tool in getting a response from individuals who 
ignore other forms of notification. 

All 8 of the non numbered complaints have been closed. 64 complaints have been entered into BS&A, 
29 of which have been closed. Of the 35 open complaints several are long term complex issues 
including: , Gyoa Trucking, 1-800 GOT POOP, Driftwood Marina and several property cleanups at 
residential locations. 

Boat and trailer storage, displaying vehicles for sale and parking of recreational vehicles outdoors 
continue to be active areas with regard to complaints received. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 




